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Doug M,
Attached to this email is a copy of the correspondence that I have sent to Mr. Ray Kellar at Region IV
 NRC, regarding the July 14, 2017 yellow cake drum incident at Honeywell’s Metropolis Facility.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
 
Larry
 
Larry Reimann
Manager, Compliance and Licensing
Smith Ranch-Highland Mine
 
Cameco Resources
Smith Ranch Highland
762 Ross Road
Douglas, WY 82633
 
Office: (307) 358-6541 ext. 438
Email:  Lawrence_Reimann@cameco.com
 

This email and any files transmitted with it are personal and confidential, and are solely for the
use of the individual or entity addressed. Therefore, if you are not the intended recipient,
please delete this email and any files transmitted with it (without making any copies) and
advise the author immediately.
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